
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
2019 Arrive Alive Youth Workshop Registration Form 

 
Dear Educator, 
 
arrive alive DRIVE SOBER will be hosting our annual conference at the Holiday Inn at 1696 Regent Street, 
Sudbury on Monday October 7th. On October 6th, we will be hosting a workshop for youth presented by the 
Greater Sudbury Police Service, Public Health Sudbury & Districts, Action Sudbury, and Laurentian 
University Students Against Impaired Driving. 
 
We are inviting all high schools in the Sudbury area to send up to 4 students to attend this workshop free of 
cost. The workshop will be geared towards student leaders in the community with the intention that 
attendees will share the information that they have learned with their peers. It will run from 3:30PM-6:00 
PM. Food and drink will be provided. 
 
All students that attend will be given letters for volunteer hours, and a certificate of attendance. There will 
also be contests and souvenirs for everyone. 
 
 
Name of Student:_________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Name of School:_________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Address:________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
City:________________________________Province:_____________ Postal Code:____________________   
 
 
Please remit this registration form to the arrive alive DRIVE SOBER office by email to 
arrivealive@bellnet.ca, by fax to 416-485-8879, or by mail to 414 Moore Ave., Unit #304, Toronto, ON, 
M4G 1C8. 
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